

6000 West Olive Avenue Glendale, AZ 85302–3090 Phone 602–435–3000 Fax 602–435–3329

November 17, 1994

Dear Friends of Glendale Community College:

On Wednesday evening, November 30, the Deans and I would like to personally thank you for your commitment as we celebrate the future of Glendale Community College.

The community's response on November 8 to our bond issue far exceeded our expectations. This result is directly attributable to your contributions and dedication to our community colleges.

We hope you can join us to celebrate this accomplishment and the impact it will have on the students of today and tomorrow. The reception will be held in the Student Union Lounge from 5:00 p.m. until 7:00 p.m.

Light refreshments will be served. Please R.S.V.P. by calling our voice mail at 435-3406. Please leave your name and indicate whether or not you will be attending.

Sincerely,

John R. Waltrip

President